
Arrow of Light to Scouts BSA

As of June 1, 2024, the oldest Cub Scouts, now called Arrow of Light Scouts, will
look at visiting troops earlier in the year than ever before. Some of these Arrow
of Light Scouts will have a troop in mind, but some of them will be looking for a
troop to join. What can your troop do to help interest them into joining your unit?

Discussion Questions:

1. What traditions does your troop have that already includes inviting the
oldest Cub Scouts?

2. How does knowing that Arrow of Light Scouts will want to visit earlier in the
year affect or change those traditions?

3. What new ideas have you had about having the AOL Scouts to know more
about your troop and helping them transition into Scouts BSA?


